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Orange County  Business Council 
2 Park Plaza #100 
Irvine, CA 92614 
 
Dear Friends:  
 
It is my pleasure to congratulate the Orange County Business Council (OCBC) for 30 
years of tireless dedication to advancing and addressing the concerns and needs of the 
Orange County business community.  
 

 

 
Best wishes for an enjoyable event and please keep up the great work! 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 

Since 1995, California’s economy has grown at exponential rates and the OCBC has 
remained a prominent voice in advocating for shared goals within the business 
community.  Soldiering through some of the most difficult economic times this nation has 
seen in almost a century, the Council remained steadfast in promoting county-wide 
investments in infrastructure, expansion of housing resources for workers, workforce 
development, among other critical issues.  

ADAM B. SCHIFF 
United States Senator 

I extend a heartfelt congratulations to the outgoing OCBC chair, Kevin Haboian, who 
leaves a legacy of forward-thinking programs and initiatives to benefit businesses across 
the region.  I would also like to congratulate Rebecca Hall on her election as OCBC Chair 
and look forward to working together on our shared goals for the region.  


